
Webinars: World Patient Safety 

(As of 2024.9.6) 

We are pleased to let you know that registration for the webinar on “Improving diagnosis for patient 
safety in medical imaging” organized by the WHO on the occasion of World Patient Safety Day 
(WPSD) on 17 September is now open. 
The ISR, as a non-state actor in official relations with the WHO, will be represented by ISR President 
Dr Allen, who will participate in the panel discussion on strategies for improving diagnosis for 
patient safety and how to foster collaboration with policymakers, health care leaders, health workers, 
patients, and other stakeholders in advancing correct, timely and safe diagnosis. 

Webinar on Improving diagnosis for patient safety in medical imaging 
17 September 2024 12:00 ‒ 13:30 CEST 
Register now here 

World Patient Safety Day 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_yb8QfebtQRKwUVlcuafPGw#/registration
https://www.radiology.jp/content/files/wpsd_20240909.pdf

